

14 February 2019

Joshua Convenor Students Against Firearm Expansion

Sent via: studentsafe.nsw@gmail.com

Dear Joshua

Students Against Firearm Expansion State Election Platform

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on my gun policies and the National Firearms Agreement.

I share your concern about gun violence and I am in favour of laws that limit access to guns and weapons. I have opposed and will continue to oppose any changes that attempt to scale back the vital reforms in the National Firearms Agreement.

In response to your specific questions:

1. Do you support any weakening of the National Firearms Agreement, including in the form of creating a special category for "self-defence" firearm ownership?

No.

2. Will you commit not to accept any donations from the Shooting Industry Foundation of Australia or any other firearm industry or lobbying group?

Yes.

3. Will you commit to place any candidate or party who supports weakening the National Firearms Agreement last on your How to Vote card?

As an independent, I do not provide preferences or recommendations for other parties or candidates on my How to Vote card.

If re-elected, I will work with community groups and organisations to defend the National Firearms Agreement from being scaled back.

Yours sincerely

Alex Greenwich Member for Sydney

